Clover Nuetzmann

From: Jan Coggeshall j§

Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2012 4:18 PM
To: Clover Nuetzmann

Subject: Re: Request for information

Of course one of the community issues is the amount of housing that would need to be rebuilt to return former
residents to housing again. I have been told this is 210 families. I assume those 210 would be on the top of your
list. I guess it might be easy (?) to just identify the size of the units these 210 families had, assuming they are
still on the top of your active list. Maybe the number isn't 210? More or less? What is the most recent date that
these families have said they want to come back? Is this a check made every 6 mos?

Just questions on how this will work for replacement housing. i.e. will they get the first 210 built or what?

On Thu, Sep 6, 2012 at 4:05 PM, Clover Nuetzmann <dedasst(@ghatx.org> wrote:

Hello Ms. Coggeshall,

in researching this request, | discovered we do not maintain such a report on the displaced Public Housing residents.
We can find out the pre-tke bedroom configurations.

As you mentioned, the information may have changed over the course of the almost four years since tke. The
Supervisors tell me that the family needs are re-assessed when a family comes to the “top” of the Waiting List, and at
that time their needs are verified.

Please let me know if you would like the pre-lke data, or if further information is needed. | am happy to help in any way
fcan.

Best regards,

Clover Nuetzmann

Executive Assistant to the

Deputy Executive Director/Public Information Coordinator
Galveston Housing Authority

409-765-1905



